
From: J. Cunningham
Sent: Sunday, March 6, 2022 7:31 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: We protest your desire to: 
 
Restrict the agricultural activity on our rural island Restrict or interfere with tree cutting on private 
property and milling of the wood Deny docks to an island where access is by water 
 
Islands trust is attempting to overreach their mandate and interfere with areas governed by federal and 
provincial laws and legislature.  We do not support an increase in the budget for islands trust, the hiring 
of consultants, nor the increased bureaucracy proposed. 
 
In fact, with nearly 12,000 population on Salt Spring island, we are not well served by the tax dollars we 
submit and rely on volunteers and donated monies for services that should be administered through a 
municipality .  
 
 
 
Janet Cunningham 

Salt Spring Island 
V8k1a5 
 
 
  
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


